
CBD AND HEMP PRODUCTS TO BE MADE ILLEGAL (ONLY IN) ALASKA! 

AMCO and the State of Alaska want to take away your RIGHTS!  The are going to make almost all CBD and 
HEMP products ILLEGAL in Alaska while they are LEGAL in the USA. This is at the direct demands from 
ACMO and the cannabis licensees. Similar products would be legal to sell from Cannabis stores, just for a 
much higher price. This would crush Alaskan businesses all to provide more revenue and taxes for the 
cannabis industry.

They took our TAX dollars and used them to make NEW RULES to submit to the DNR and the HEMP program. 
So AMCO is “back dooring” the HEMP program. The rules were submitted by “STAFF” (AMCO). The rules 
changes they are promoting will KILL the hemp industry in Alaska and make the majority of all HEMP and 
CBD products illgeal in Alaska. This would even include Chatlottes Web CBD Gummies that are labeled 
“THC FREE” that children use to stop epileptic seizeres. AMCO and the cannabis licensees want a 
GOVERNMENT MANDATED MONOPOLY at the public’s expense. They all got together and planned this in 
public meetings, how they would attack their industry competition. 

The whole time they will claim they are doing this to “protect the children”, just as long as your child doesn’t 
need any HEMP or CBD products that are inexpensive. They even said they should make HEMP edibles have 
no MORE than 2MG of THC. They said it would “protect the children”. I said if 2mg of THC per edible will 
protect children let’s do it for all cannabis edibles right away. Protecting the kids is just the only excuse 
they have because “We want more profit from you silly Alaskans” just doesn’t sell as well. They could 
have suggested age gating over 21+ for hemp but they did not. Because they don’t actually care about that, 
they just want to kill the competition plain and simple. 

There are TWO important things happening regarding this.

1. Please email / contact the DNR that runs the hemp program and let them know what you think for 
allowing this to even be proposed. They accepted a rules change proposal from the INDUSTRY COMPETITION 
to scuttle and destroy the HEMP program in Alaska. While the HEMP industry is  a $23 billion industry in the 
USA and they (AMCO) wants to lock Alaskans OUT of the industry for their own profits! They are accepting 
public comment via email until July 14th. 

https://plants.alaska.gov/industrialhemp.htm
EMAIL: industrialhemp@alaska.gov

2. AMCO is having a meeting to discuss how they are going to destroy the HEMP program (they won’t call 
it that). So after they submitted rules that will have action taken on them on July the 14th, they want to 
discuss what THEY ARE GOING TO DO TO US 4 days before it happens!  How inclusive of AMCO to include the
public AFTER they have already submitted rule change, the kill shot without any public input.

PUBLIC NOTICE
MARIJUANA CONTROL BOARD SPECIAL MEETING
July 10, 2023
Anchorage, Alaska

The meeting will be held via Zoom, only, and it is open to the public to attend at any 
time during the meeting.
Zoom Meeting Information
Meeting ID: 837 5466 1725
Passcode: 420475

Telephone: +1 (719) 359 4580 or +1 (669) 900-6833
Link: https://amco-alaska-
gov.zoom.us/j/83754661725?pwd=N0l4M0ZiMUFNVmRWdXhvVGhKc240Zz09

Do you live in a free country or are we just the governments servants?
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BAN CBDILLEGAL


